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world of automation powered by adaptive
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what we do best dream innovate and build
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and when artificial intelligence meets
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the untapped power of ever-growing data
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and connectivity in the cloud it becomes
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something more than buzzwords and

00:58
convenient time savers it becomes
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opportunity a connected world with
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virtually zero downtime when it matters
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most and autonomy so elegantly
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integrated it's almost invisible only
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one question remains how will the Oracle
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the future with the greatest innovations
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await its the ever-changing digital
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frontier a landscape of data technology
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forever changing the way we work play
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interact and everything in between
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but true technological power lies not

00:20
just in its ability to turn heads but in
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its potential to impact our daily life
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and move us forward enter the Oracle
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autonomous database a key enabler in
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this future unfolding now it's
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technology that thinks for itself a
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